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Performance Days to feature debate on transparency in down and
wool

11 November 2013

WSA magazine’s technical editor, Sophie Bramel, will chair a discussion on the subject of
transparency and traceability in down and wool at the Performance Days event in Munich on
Wednesday, November 20. The discussion will start at 14.00.

Alexander Baer from the Pro-Down Alliance, Juliane Hedderich, business manager for EDFA (a down
manufacturers’ association), Goetz Giebel, from the Stidwolle Group and Nina Jamal from Vier Pfoten
will take part in the debate.



